
United Association Maternity Benefit Plan 
 
The United Association is excited to announce its new Maternity Benefit Plan, which provides short-term 
disability benefits to support United Association members in good standing following their childbirth. 
Eligibility for the Maternity Benefit is limited to UA members in good standing who have given birth to a 
child on or after November 1, 2022. Individuals must be a member in good standing of the United 
Association at the time of childbirth and during the period for which benefits are paid. 
 
If these requirements are met, a Maternity Benefit is payable in the amount of $500 per week for a 
maximum of 6 weeks ($3,000 maximum benefit). The same benefit amount is paid for members who 
give birth to multiple children (e.g., twins, triplets). The benefit is taxable; where required by applicable 
law, tax withholdings will be made. 
 
The Plan, which is funded by member dues, is operated and administered by the United Association. The 
United Association's General Secretary Treasurer ("GST") is the administrator of the Plan. The GST's 
Office maintains records of the Plan, processes benefit payments and performs the day-to-day 
administrative tasks necessary to operate the Plan. 
 
To apply, please complete the form below and return it to the United Association. 
 

Maternity Benefits Form 
 

Maternity Benefit Plan Administrator 
c/o General Secretary Treasurer 

United Association 
Three Park Place 

Annapolis, MD 21401 
(443) 808-1731 or (410) 269-2000 ext. 5088 

 
Applicants may also apply online through their UA login. To create a UA login: New Account Registration 
(uanet.org). Once signed in, the UA Maternity Benefit can be found under Tools/Resources > Forms > UA 
Maternity Benefit. 
 

https://local798.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/maternity-benefits-form_us.pdf
https://moms.uanet.org/mur/newaccount/CreateNew
https://moms.uanet.org/mur/newaccount/CreateNew

